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Outdoor Fun In The Snow 
 

The children have been enjoying the snowy weather this week in the outdoor   
areas, they have been exploring the snow & ice and noticing the different    
changes in the weather.  We have discussed how snow feels and noticed that it 
melts as the temperature rises outside, observing the changes over time.   

The children also enjoyed sledging and they made a snowman too! 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance  

20/01/2023 

 

 AM 1 -  78% 

AM 2 - 78% 

AM 3 - 84% 

AM 4 -  80% 

AM 5 - 89% 

PM 1 - 58% 

PM 2 - 92% 

PM 3 - 84% 

PM 4 - 88% 

 PM 5 - 75% 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we have been looking at number and counting 5 little pigs. If you would 
like to support your child with their counting skills please follow the link to prac-
tice counting at home  

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/5-7-years/counting 

 

 

 

In the Three Little Pigs story the main characters are a family of brothers. This 
week in nursery, we have been talking about our families.  We have been exploring 
painting ourselves and our families, talking about our features and comparing   
similarities and differences. Through this the children have been developing their                 
representational skills and control of mark making tools. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/5-7-years/counting

